VILLAGE OF FREEVILLE
PLANNING BOARD MEETING MINUTES
August 25, 2022

A Regular Meeting of the Village Planning Board was held at the Village Hall, 5 Factory
Street, Freeville, NY on Thursday, August 25, 2022.

Present were: Chairman Brian Buttner, Member Melanie Allen, Member Tom Cavataio and
Member Ryan Maher. Absent was Vice Chairman Justin DiMatteo.

The Meeting was called to order at 7:08pm by Chairman Buttner.
No members of the Public were present for Privilege of the Floor.

Members were unable to vote on the minutes from the May and June Planning Board
Meetings; those minutes will be voted upon at the next scheduled meeting.

Discussion was held regarding Village Code Enforcement.

There was also discussion following up on a possible subdivision in the Village. Member
Cavataio is in touch with the applicant, who was unable to join the meeting. He requested to
be added to the agenda for September 22, and is to provide a summary of the project for PB

review prior to the meeting.

Discussion took place regarding the Site Plan Review of 36 Main Street; the applicant has
decided not to move forward on the project.

Chairman Buttner is continuing to work on scheduling representatives from the Town of
Dryden for a presentation of development of their Comprehensive Plan.

Chairman Buttner reminded the PB members to continue working on revising their assigned
sections of the Village of Freeville Comprehensive Plan.

Discussion took place regarding traffic signs in the Village. New flashing signs have been
installed for the crosswalks at the Freeville Elementary School and are now functional.

Member Cavataio shared information on the plans for the 2022 Village Tree Planting event,
which is scheduled for Saturday, November 12, 2022.

The next PB meeting is scheduled for Thursday, September 22, 2022, at 7pm.



Member Cavataio made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Member Allen. All Members
present voted Aye. The meeting was adjourned at 8:32pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Deborah Rude
Village Deputy Clerk



